
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:30:11 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 12:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-10-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Dominique Millette

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please consider that with today's gig economy and precarious work, wages are often not indexed to inflation and this
increase can be a burden on middle-income earners who don’t qualify for the OESP subsidy. I would urge you to
consider adjusting your subsidy programs in light of rate increases, please. Thank you.

-- Attachment --




